Continuing Professional Education Credits

High school teachers can earn continuing education credits for participating in a workshop on water quality in the Marcellus Shale drilling region to be held in May on the Penn State, University Park campus. The 2017 Shale Network workshop will be held May 18 and 19, 2017 at the Atherton Hotel in State College, adjacent to the Penn State campus.
Teachers can receive credits for attending various events during the workshop. More details about the number of credits and types of events will be announced shortly. For a tentative agenda, please visit the workshop’s website.
Shale Network is a collaborative effort between Penn State, the University of Pittsburgh, and the Consortium of Universities for the Advancement of Hydrologic Sciences Inc. (CUAHSI) to collect and analyze data on water quality in the Marcellus Shale drilling region. The workshop will provide an opportunity for nonscientists, researchers, experts, government officials, and members of the gas and environmental industries to compare lessons learned about water issues within the northeastern region of shale gas development.
There is a $10 fee for processing the credits, and checks may be made payable to Penn State.
Shale Network has limited funding for lodging and meals for participants, and cannot offer funding to teachers seeking credits at this time.
Please print and complete the form on the next page and bring it to the workshop. 
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REVISED ACT 48 REGISTRATION FORM
CENTRAL INTERMEDIATE UNIT # 10

Name;

Professional Personnel Identification Number (7-Digit PPID):.

(You will not be issued Act 48 hours f your PPID number does not appear in the space

rovided)

COMPLETE SECTION BELOW IF:

« FIRST TIME REQUESTING ACT 48 HOURS THROUGH CIU #10
« CHANGE OF HOME ADDRESS
PLACE OF EMPLOYMENT CHANGED

Home Address;

city: State: Zip Code

Current Employer (If you are  substifute teacher, please write Substitute Teacher),

Assignment/Certification;
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